
Subject:    RE: , Noise limits in Category 2 area, 
Sent:    16/01/2024, 12:22:46 pm
From:    Official Information<OfficialInformation@ccc.govt.nz>
To:    

 
Hi 
 
I refer to your request regarding noise limits in category 2 areas.
 
Council Response
Please see the below information regarding noise levels in the District Plan.
 

District Plan noise
levels:
In the Central City, any
activity that generates
noise shall meet the noise
standards at the site
receiving noise from that
activity.

Category 2 precinct - Daytime 07:00-01:00 hours & Night-time 01:00-07:00 hours
LAeq 60 dB day & 50 dB night
LAFmax 85 dB day & 75 dB night
 
Category 2 precinct – VICTORIA ST - Daytime 07:00-23:00 hours & Night-time 23:00-07:00
hours
LAeq 55 dB day & 50 dB night
LAFmax 85 dB day & 75 dB night
 
For reference:
Category 3 areas  - Daytime 07:00-23:00 hours and Night-time 23:00-07:00 hours
LAeq 55 dB day & 45 dB night
LAFmax 85 dB day & 75 dB night
 

 
You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review our decision. Complaints can be sent by email to
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz.
 
Kind regards
Ella
 
Ella Sullivan
Official Information Advisor
Office of the Mayor and Chief Executive
 
From: Official Information
Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 11:13 AM
To: rdm@distinctionchristchurch.co.nz
Subject: 1016883, Noise limits in Category 2 area, Brown
 
Kia ora Ali,
 
Thank you for your time on the phone.
 
We are handling your request under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA). We have
forwarded it to the appropriate Christchurch City Council staff, and we will provide a response or update within 20 working days of
the date we received your request. Please note that the period between 20 December 2023 and 10 January 2024 do not count as
working days. This timeframe will be taken into account in our response.   If we are unable to respond to your request by then, we
will notify you of an extension of that timeframe.
 
If you have any queries, please feel free to contact me. If any additional factors come to light which are relevant to your request,
please do not hesitate to contact me so that these can be taken into account.
 
Kind regards,
Ella
 
Ella Sullivan
Official Information Advisor
Office of the Mayor and Chief Executive
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